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27/01/2020  15:36:102019/6236/P OBJ Helen Clark I am an owner of a property adjacent and object to the planning application on the following basis:

1.  It will harm the architectural character of the Conservation area

2.  There will be many months of inconvenience to the residents of Lyncroft Gardens who have already had to 

deal with significant noise, dirt and other inconvenience from builders elsewhere in the street.
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